THE FRIDAY NOTES

Lloyd Harbor School • Apríl 5, 2013

Monday 4/8	Student Council Meeting 8AM
Tuesday 4/9	Board of Ed Meeting 8PM
Wednesday 4/10	
Thursday 4/11	LHS/PTG Meeting 9:15AM
<i>Friday</i> 4/12	Mr. Monastero visits with Grade 6 Classes

FROM THE SCHOOL

TABLE OF CONTENTS

COLD SPRING HARBOR SCHOOL DISTRICT	Р3
Grades 3-6 NYS Assessments in ELA and Math	
COLD SPRING HARBOR LIBRARY	P4
Registration for Youth Services Department	
TRI CYA'S FUND RAISER	5
Free Cone Day! 4/9/13 – 12-10PM	
THANK YOU TO OUR HEROES	p6
Photos to Ms. Visceglie	•

** DISMISSAL & PM PROCEDURES - AFTERNOON ACTIVITIES **

All students attending an after-school activity will be picked up at the back circle. This includes play practice. Please follow the traffic pattern of the PM dismissal (reverse traffic flow). As always, the safety of our children is paramount. Children are not permitted to cross between cars or through the parking lots.

Our greeter will not be available to answer the front door bell past 4PM. Students who attend early morning activities (band, orchestra, etc.) may not enter the building prior to 7:30AM.

BOARD OF EDUCATION

The next regular Board of Education meeting will be held on **Tuesday, April 9th** at 8PM at the DO.

PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE

Following the Pledge of Allegiance each morning, a patriotic song is performed by Jonathan Cosmai from Ms. Glass' class.

CHANGE IN DISMISSAL - FOR "PLAY DATES"

If you are planning a play date for your child that involves a change in transportation, please make sure the other child is aware as well as the other child's parent and the teacher.

BAND REHEARSALS

Just a reminder that attendance at early morning band rehearsals is a requirement for participation in the Spring Concert in May. Rehearsals begin promptly at 8AM in the Band Room. 6th grade band rehearses on Tuesday mornings and 5th grade band rehearses on Thursday and Friday mornings.

FIFTH AND SIXTH GRADE STUDENTS

Please e-mail your "hero" photos to Ms. Visceglie as soon as possible.

FROM THE NURSE

Parents of all 3rd graders, please submit physicals and dental clearances from this academic year (9/12 through 9/13). Parents of all 5th graders, please submit physicals with updated immunization records from this academic year (9/12 thru 9/13).

NEW STUDENT

We welcome Hunter Gagne to Ms. Caputo's fourth grade class starting Monday, April 5th. Hunter lives at 15 Banbury Lane, Lloyd Harbor and his phone number is 427-0217.

SFROM THE LHS/PTG

Please visit the LHS*PTG Website at Ihsptg.org

LHS*PTG Website

Make sure to sign up at the bottom of the Home Page, "Follow this Blog" to receive e-mail updates when a new post appears on the website. Find links at the bottom of the Home Page to follow us on Twitter @lhsptg and Facebook (Lhsptg).

LHS*PTG Event Announcements & Reminders

All LHS*PTG members receive Weekly Reminders every Monday and a great deal of event announcements and reminders during the week and sometimes on weekends!). Make sure your information is updated. Please e-mail Randi Solis at lhsptg@gmail.com to confirm. If you "manage your subscription" yourself, please add your e-mail address to the LHS 2012-2013 list and your children's grades as well. Thank you.

GoodSearch/GoodShop/GoodDining

Remember to use GoodShop when searching and shopping! Relatives and friends can use GoodSearch and help support Lloyd Harbor School as well. Set up GoodSearch on all of your computers and devices. Use GoodSearch for all of your searches and shopping and the LHS*PTG receives a donation at no extra cost to you. Find the link on the LHS*PTG Website (www.lhsptg.org). Go to the "Easy Ways To Give" page where you will find a GoodSearch icon to click on. Thank you!

Value Drugs

Remember to use your Value Drugs key fob every time you shop there. LHS*PTG receives a donation from Value Drugs at no extra cost to you.

6th Grade Activities

Save the Date! Our last event of the school year will be a bowling party at the AMF Syosset Lanes with our sixth grade friends from Westside School. The party will be held on Sunday, April 14, 2013 from 5-7 p.m. Look for flyers in the backpacks.

LHS*PTG Meeting

The next LHS*PTG Meeting will take place on Thursday, April 11th, at 9:15 am. We welcome FOCUS to this meeting.

Free Cone Day!

It's that time of year again! On Tuesday, April 9th, from 12:00 pm until 10:00 p.m., Ben & Jerry's in Huntington Village will be holding its annual "Free Cone Day". Once again, Teachers from the Cold Spring Harbor and Huntington School Districts have volunteered to be "celebrity scoopers" and will be serving up free cones from 3:00 p.m. and on. All donations made will be used for Tri Community and Youth Agency's summer program.

FOCUS Event at the LHS*PTG Meeting

On Thursday, April 11th at 9:15 am, FOCUS will be the guest at the LHS*PTG meeting. We are sponsoring a parent presentation for all elementary school parents called, "Cyber Safety - What every parent needs to know." The topic will be presented by Cindy Pierce of SCOPE and will be held at Lloyd Harbor School's Little Theatre. Both FOCUS and LHS*PTG are happy to extend the invitation to our West Side parents. The topic is timely, the community conversation is needed, so please join us!

LHS*PTG Parents Play Encourage & Engage Recess Program

The next Parents Play will take place on Friday, April 12th. Sign up as many times as you like!

6th Grade Activities

Save the Date! Our last event of the school year will be a bowling party at the AMF Syosset Lanes with our sixth grade friends from West Side School. The party will be held on Sunday, April 14, 2013 from 5-7 p.m. Look for flyers in the backpacks.

CrossFit Limitless

CrossFit Limitless of Huntington is offering a second 8-week session (open to all grades) on Monday mornings in the Lloyd Harbor School gym from 8:00 am - 8:40 am starting on Monday, April 22nd and ending on Monday, June 17th. This class will cost \$12 per class per child (so \$96 for the 8-week session). If you are interested, please contact Stacie Schlanger at stacie@crossfitlimitless.com. We will be taking 30 children on a first come first served basis (as determined by the first people to email Stacie and fill the spots).

Fun Run

The Little Apple Fun Run will take place on Sunday, May 5th. Volunteers are needed. Please contact Terri Coyle at pnpterri@gmail.com to volunteer and for more information. If you have a teenager that wants to earn Community Service Hours, please contact Laura Morris at lauraljm@aol.com



Lloyd Harbor School

COLD SPRING HARBOR CENTRAL SCHOOL DISTRICT 7 School Lane • Huntington, New York 11743

Valerie R. Massimo, Principal Phil Gray, Assist. to the Princ./K-12 Music Coord.

(631) 367-8800 (631) 367-8801

March 2013

Dear Families,

Shortly after we return from break, students in grades ${f three}$ through ${f six}$ will be taking NYS Assessments in English Language Arts and Mathematics. Below you will find the specific dates for the administration of the exams.

Parents can help to prepare their children for success by:

- ensuring children get a good night's sleep before each day of testing
- providing children with a balanced breakfast on the morning of the exam
- encouraging children to try their hardest
- making sure children arrive to school on time! EXAMS BEGIN PROMPTLY AT 9:00 am.

It is essential that your children remain active readers and mathematicians throughout the Spring break. Keeping children involved with daily reading for sustained periods of time will help to maintain their stamina and confidence as they return to school.

Thank you for your continued support.

Sincerely,



APRIL **Grades 3-6 NYS Testing at LHS**

MONDAY	TUESDAY	WEDNESDAY	THURSDAY	FRIDAY
	16 ELA 9:00 am	17 ELA 9:00 am	18 ELA 9:00 am	
		24 Math 9:00 am	25 Math 9:00 am	26 Math 9:00 am

Cold Spring Harbor Library Coming up soon ...

Budget Vote & Trustee Election Tuesday, April 9th, 2013 10:00 am – 9:00 pm @ Your Library

Election Day Events

Amnesty Day- Bring us your long-overdue items and all fines will be waived!

Children's Activities:

Cupcake Decorating 10:00 am - 4:00 pm

Erik's Reptile Edventure 4:30 pm

Reptiles and amphibians from all over the world are coming to the Cold Spring Harbor Library. You'll have a chance to meet and touch lizards, snakes, turtles, tree frogs, toads, salamanders, alligators and more!

Teen Programs: Teen Scientific Research Program Poster Presentation 3:30-6:30 pm

Adult Programs:

- -Long Island Reads Book Discussion 10:30 am *Sutton* by J.R. Moehringer
- -Author Kerriann Flanagan Brosky Book Signing 12:00-1:30 pm Lecture on Brosky's Novel: *The Medal*
- -Michael Fairchild Presents: African Genesis 7:00-8:30pm A video program celenrating the struggle for survival in the vast game parks of East Africa, focusing on Daphne Sheldrake's Baby Elephant orphanage and the annual migration of wildebeasts through Kenya's Maasai Mara.

Cold Spring Harbor and Huntington teachers will be scooping your favorite flavors!

it's coming...



Ben & Jerry's 298 Main Street, Huntington Village

All donations will support Tri CYA's summer youth programs!



Spring has Sprung!!!



And the time of year has come when we should say Thank you to our heroes

SO LET'S THANK THEM!!!!!



Please send in a photo (if you have one) of someone who has served our country as a hero. Remember these photos will be on a slideshow in our 5th and 6th grade Spring Concert! So if you know someone who is a firefighter, police officer, Naval server, army soldier, Air Force airmen, or anyone else who is a hero to our country, then send a picture of him/her to

Ms. Steph (Visceglie) at svisceglie@csh.k12.ny.us.

So please send them ASAP!!!



By Wendy Logan ©Copyright April 4, 2013 (Just for fun!)

